Tarra Jolly

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Case # W-3527

From: Mike Saine <msainel07@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 6:21 PM

To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Case # W-3527

David,

| live in Washington Park and want you to know that | welcome the addition of The Flower Box to the neighborhood. |
think it will be a great place for our neighbors to socialize and meet for coffee, tea and a bite to eat.

Please approve their zoning request.
Thank you.

Mike Saine
107 Vintage Ave.



